
The statistical methods of this study were reviewed by Joseph Larson and Felicity 

Enders, PhD from the Mayo Clinic Division of Health Sciences Reserch.  Continuous 

measures were summarized using medians and ranges while categorical measures were 

summarized using counts and percentages. Differences among two groups were 

assessed using the Kruskall-Wallis test and Chi-square or Fisher’s exact test for 

continuous or categorical measures, respectively. 


